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Nemaha NRD Approves Expenses for Duck Creek Project 
(KLZA)-- The Nemaha Natural Resources District Board of Directors has
approved an expense of slightly more than $40,000 to bring power into the Duck
Creek Recreation site under development near Peru. 

Omaha Public Power Districts Proposal to supply the equipment for the electrical
service was approved during the March 9th Nemaha NRD Board meeting.  

Board members also approved a bid of $8,144 for 20 grills and 40 fire rings at the
site. The Pilot Rock Company from Cherokee, Iowa submitted the low quote for
the equipment. The Boadr also agreed to purchase eight-thousand pounds of tall
fescue grass mix for the area. Miller Seed of Lincoln submitted the quote
accepted in an amount of $10,125. 
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